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Dear Castleberry ISD and their CTE Department

My staff and I have enjoyed helping to better prepare CISD students for either college

or career-ready positions in general medicine and especially in sports medicine.

Together with CISD, we pledge our support of this summer intemship program in 2024

and beyond. We have seen students become more focused in their transition to college

studies or consider seeking a salaried position in support of a medical clinic. This
program provided those valuable experiences and in fields not always open to them.

Thank you for the outstanding time and effort put in by Ms. Auger and the great

support by Castleberry ISD. I endorse any future funding efforts, and emphasize that
this unique program should be offered in other ISD's across Texas.

Sincerely,

{.CzzA/,/-,ou
R. Todd Dombroski, DO

COL (ret) USA, MC
Sports Medicine

DocDconsulting@gmail.com

www.docdconsulting.com
6913 Camp Bowie BIvd Suite #107

Fort Worth, TX 76116

817 -367-9289

My name is Dr. Richard T. Dombroski. I have a private integrated solo practice in
sports medicine in Fort Worth. It has been a pleasure to partner with Ms. Jackie Auger
and the CTE Department these past two years in their summer intern program. This
program was sponsored by the Summer Career and Technical Education Grant, and I
am writing this letter in support of any future grants to fund this fantastic program.



 

 
 

 
January 12, 2024 
 
 
Dear Castleberry ISD CTE Department,  
 
The City of Fort Worth Park & Recreation Department is interested in exploring 
opportunities with the CISD CTE Department to better prepare our students to be 
college and career-ready. One opportunity the department would like to further explore 
is the concept of providing students with opportunities to connect classroom learning to 
real-world experiences particularly in HVAC, plumbing and electrical work.  
 
Summer internship and job shadowing positions for high school students could be 
available as early as the summer of 2024. 
 
Other possibilities to partner include: 

● Park professionals visiting Castleberry High School to talk about career 
pathways, discuss what employability skills students need to meet labor-market 
demands, and share how the City of Fort Worth affects the community at-large. 

● Student visits to summer programs to learn about professional behaviors 
students need upon graduation to find employment with the city and learn about 
career opportunities. 

● Park professionals serving on the CISD CTE Advisory Board. 
● Provide work-based learning (internships, job shadowing, mentorships) 

experiences that help prepare our students for in-demand jobs in HVAC, 
plumbing, electrical, management and more.  

 
We hope to join you in your efforts to ensure Castleberry ISD students have an 
opportunity to be college- and career-ready. 
 
I look forward to further discussion opportunities.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Dave Lewis 
Deputy Director 
Park & Recreation Department 
City of Fort Worth 
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